PENDLETON GENEALOGICAL SOCIETY
September, 1985

The Pendleton Genealogical Society will meet at the Liberty Presbyterian
Church on Main Street in Liberty on September 17, 1985, at 6:30 p.m. This
will be the annual dinnar meeting. Each member is asked to bring a
covered dish to share with the others. Mrs. Julie Woodson will give
a short talk on the history of the Liberty Presbyterian Church. The Church
is located on Highway 93 at the corner of Main and Palmetto Streets.

At the June Scuth Carolina Genealoaical Societv Board Meeting, it was
brought to my attention that the local and state dues should be paid and
sent to the State Office before the end of December. Would you please
pay your 1986 dues before the meeting in November so Mr. Weems can
send in the records before January 1, 1986. If not, you will be assessed
$1.00 for paying your dues late. Thank you.

iri County Technical College is sponsoring a course entitled Genealogy
for the Beginner. This is an introduction to census, tax, church, federal,
state and local records, genealogical publications and societies. Topics
include: family survey, organization and note keeping, beginning original
recearch, evaluation of evidence, and learning to use official records.
Field trips are part of this "how-to" course. The classes begin September
24,1985 on Tuesday and last until November S, 1985. It is from 7:00 to
9:30 p. every Tuesday. The cost is $25. Contact Tri County Technical
College for further information.

The Bible RDecorde are prograseing beautifully. Scveral have been typed and
are ready for publication. Bill Whitten and Era Davis are preparing a
booklet on Nicolson History. Hopefully, both of these will be published
before Christmas.

Don’t forget the covered dish dinner.
Come and enjog the fellowship.

Mrs. Anne Sheriff
President



